GALLATIN COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY MINUTES
May 14, 2016

The Gallatin County Genealogical Society met at 11:00 a.m. in the large meeting room at the
Bozeman Public Library. There were 27 people in attendance.

Secretary’s Report: Approval of February, 2016 minutes. Tricia Thompson moved to accept
the minutes as written, and Katherine Atteberry seconded, and the motion was passed. Linda
Gengenbacher read a thank you note from Bonnie Jackson concerning the support she
received from our members after a recent family member’s death.

Treasurer’s Report: Norma Ardesson reported that the society has $1126.77 at this time.
VP/Membership Report: It was reported that there are now 64 paid members of the society.

Project Manager’s Report: As of May there are 165,000 indexed records online. Many thanks
to all that helped this year in indexing records, to Jenn Vieth for putting everything online, to
Andy Jackson, Scott Thompson, Jim Thompson for behind the scene help, and Jeri Devine for
stepping up to cover the Secretary’s position when needed.

State Liaison Report: The State Genealogy Conference will be in Missoula in September at the
Hilton Garden Inn. Information will be mailed this summer.

New Business: Bonnie Jackson won the drawing for an hour of research with Tricia Thompson.

The following names were put into nomination for 2016-2017 officers:
President:

Vice President/Membership: Karen Maika

Secretary: Linda Gengenbacher

Treasurer: Norma Ardesson

Project Manager: Tricia Thompson

State Liaison: Carol Elliott

Webmaster: Jenn Vieth

Linday Bunch moved to accept the slate of officers for 2016-2017. Jeri Devine seconded. The
motion was passed.

Following the business meeting the members had the opportunity to share success and failure
stories concerning their genealogy research. Cake was served to celebrate the society’s 4th
birthday. The next GCGS meeting will be September 10, 2016 in the large community room at
the Bozeman Public Library.

Respectfully submitted, Linda Gengenbacher, Secretary, GCGS



